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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of your child’s education at Engaines Primary School, we promote personal well-being 

and development through a comprehensive Personal, Social, Health and Economic (PSHE) 

education programme. PSHE education is the curriculum subject that gives children the 

knowledge, understanding, attitudes and practical skills to live safe, healthy, productive lives and 

meet their full potential. 

 

We wrote to you during the Summer Term informing you that we were planning to invite you to a 

parent consultation and information evening on 1st October regarding our PSHE curriculum. 

However, due to the current Government advice regarding social distancing, it is with regret that 

we will not be able to continue with this event. The parent consultation period regarding our PSHE 

curriculum will end on Friday 23rd October. Therefore, should you have any comments or 

questions regarding our PSHE curriculum, please ensure that you share these with us before this 

date so that we can take your views into consideration.  

 

We would like to remind you that our draft PSHE Policy and our draft RSE Policy (Relationships 

and Sex Education) can be viewed on our website at 

https://www.engainesprimaryschool.co.uk/about-us/policies Our planned curriculum map for PSHE 

(Including all Relationships and Sex Education content) can be found in Appendix 1 of both of the 

policies mentioned above. We would also like to remind you that PSHE education is taught 

throughout the school in every year group and is monitored and reviewed regularly by the staff 

and governing body. All PSHE teaching takes place in a safe learning environment and is 

underpinned by our school ethos and values.  

 

If you have any questions or comments regarding our PSHE curriculum, please feel free to email 

these to Mrs Hyde at Admin@engaines.essex.sch.uk  

Yours faithfully,  

 

Mandy Elmer 

Subject Lead for PSHE 
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